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Scam Loft Insulation Callers  

  

An old scam but it appears it is doing the rounds again, so please remain vigilant. 

  

Residents receive telephone calls from individuals claiming that they need to visit the 
property to inspect their loft insulation, so that they can supply a certificate as part of a 
"Government Scheme". 

The caller advises that a moisture test is required and then a new certificate will be issued 
and sent via Recorded Delivery. 

  

Always be wary of any approach made in a telephone cold call. 

  

Always check the credentials of any company that contacts you out of the blue. 

Always check any claims made, especially when the company are claiming to work with 
other agencies. 

Always check the ID's of anyone who visits your property, claiming to work for an 
organisation. Keep any paperwork they give you. 

Never provide any personal information to a caller that is not required. 

Never agree to any work done until you have received a second opinion. 

  

If you have any concerns about a company that has contacted you, call Citizens Advice 
Consumer Service on 0808 223 1133. 

If you believe you have been a victim of a scam please contact us on 101 or via our website 
Home | North Yorkshire Police 
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